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 CITY COUNCIL  NPUA                                                Regular   Special 

Meeting Date:  September 10, 2024  

Title:  Accept the work completed by Three Peaks Corporation for 
the Duke Watkins Pump Track Project. 

Background:    In February 2022, the City received a grant from the 
Statewide Park Development and Community Revitalization Program in the amount of 
$3,965,400 for design and construction of park improvements. 

In September 2023, the City awarded a Public Works contract to Three Peaks 
Corporation for the Duke Watkins Park Pump Track project in the amount of $534,716.  
The pump track being just one component of the overall grant funded improvements.    

Other improvements completed to date include LED field lighting, playground equipment, 
and shade structures.  Additional Park improvements including the splash pad, 
basketball courts, new restroom, and small dog park are currently being built and due to 
be completed in October. 

The pump track work was completed within the approved budget with no additional 
costs. 

Fiscal Impact: The total project cost of $534,716 funded by California State 
Parks and Recreation grant funds. 

Environmental Impact: N/A 

Recommended Action:  Accept the work completed by Three Peaks Corporation for 
the Duke Watkins Park Pump Track Project and authorize a NOTICE OF COMPLETION 
to record with the San Bernardino County Recorder’s Office. 

Submitted By: Kathy Raasch, Director of Development Services/Capital Projects 

City Management Review: __________________ Date: ______________ 

Approved: Not Approved: Tabled: Other:

Agenda Item:  ____________ 
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